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Amy: I along with many other Nakoma neighbors are very concerned about another threatened
demolition in our historic neighborhood. We strongly oppose the demolition of the Tudor style house on
4022 Manitou Way. Our close, in-town neighborhood has an historic character reflected in important
houses like this one. Many of us are still staggered by the demolition of 3934 Manitou and its quick flip
as a house for sale, one million dollars later. That house is way out of proportion to the rest of the
neighborhood. We don’t want that kind of suburban expansion (McMansion style). We treasure the
historic nature of our housing stock, its authentic character. Please help join us in its preservation.

- Anne Lundin
Professor Emerita, UW-Madison, School of Library and Information Studies
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